P6 Newsletter 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

Welcome back to another busy term at Fernielea! I hope you all had an enjoyable and restful holiday.
Interdisciplinary Learning (IDL)
Our topic this term is based on Enterprise. We will be learning about the different jobs involved in a business such as production and sales. We will be looking closely at our skills to find out what jobs we would like to do! This term we will be creating our own class podcast! We will be working collaboratively to think of features for our podcast and to record our podcast.
Numeracy and Literacy
This term, we will be focusing on Money. We will be learning to add, subtract, multiply and divide money using a decimal point. We will also learn to compare options to find the best buy.The class will also use ‘Big Maths’ throughout the week to improve mental calculations. 

In Literacy, we will be developing our functional writing skills. We will create a leaflet,  sets of instructions and a newspaper report. We will learn about the different features of each piece of writing. 
Our class novel this term is ‘Kensuke’s Kingdom’ by Michael Morpurgo. We will read the novel together as a class and develop our comprehension skills by answering different types of questions including inference questions.

Reading Homework

Reading will be set weekly on a Monday.  Alongside the reading to be completed at home, some pupils will receive a reading activity to be completed to show an understanding of what has been read. You will find the pages that need to be read and the reading activity on Google Classroom. 

Homework
Homework will continue to be assigned on a Monday on Google Classroom.  All homework tasks will be due to be completed by Thursday morning every week.  Homework will usually consist of a spelling activity and a maths task. Remember, if you or your child has any queries about the homework, just ask!  

Class Timetable 
This term we will have PE every week on a Thursday and Friday. Please come to school in appropriate clothes for PE to take place outside on a Thursday and Friday. Miss Jones will be in class on a Friday to teach RME. We have a library slot every Tuesday. 

If you have any questions, queries or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact the school office by telephone or email to arrange a phone call or email with myself.
 Kind regards,
 Mrs Stephen and Primary 6
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